
From: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>
To: "Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 9/30/2016 5:31:13 AM
Subject: FW: CA-NEC material

Hi Cynthia,
Just checking in with you. You have not opened the CA-NEC secure email that I sent several weeks ago and I have not heard from 
you. Are you no longer in need of this information?
Please let me know the status.

Best regards,
Debra
617-984-7595
drose@nfpa.org
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
www.nfpa.org

From: Rose, Debra 
Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2016 5:37 PM
To: 'Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS' <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>
Cc: Bizal, Raymond <rbizal@NFPA.org>
Subject: CA-NEC material

Hi Cynthia,
Several weeks ago I sent you a PDF, Word file and a web link for the CA-NEC in secured email. I was notified that the files have not 
been accessed.
Please let me know when I should resend this material. ZixMail should have sent you instructions on how to open and access your 
files. If not, please let me know so I can make sure you are getting everything you need.
Thanks!

Debra Rose
Sr. Project Manager
NFPA
1 Batterymarch Park
Quincy, MA 02169-7471
drose@nfpa.org
+1 617 984-7595
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
www.nfpa.org
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